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August 28, 20 l 8 

Dr. John B. Boone 
Dean of Institutional Effectiveness, Accreditation 

& Research, SACSCOC !ALO 
Wake Technical Community College 
Southern Wake Campus 
9101 Fayetteville Road 
Raleigh, NC 27603-5696 

Dear Dr. Boone: 

Thank you for your letter of May 30, 2018, providing notification that the College will offer four 
new certificate programs connected to the existing A.A.S. degree program in Baking and Pastry 
Arts. The programs will be offered on the approved Northern Wake Campus, effective fall 2018. 

The added programs are as follows: 

o Bread Baking Certificate
o Confectioner's Certificate
o Cake Decorating Cc1tificate

o Baking Fundamentals Certificate

Because the certificate programs are embedded within the Baking and Pastry Arts degree 
program, they do not constitute a substantive change requiring approval. 

We acknowledge the information and will add it to our files. 

Sincerely, 

Kt'vin W 


